
From: Paul Castro
To: Bradley Falco; Kelly Churney
Subject: FW: Brooker application 227 Root Trail
Date: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 2:53:56 PM

For the files.

Thank you,

Paul Castro, AICP
Zoning Manager

360 South County Road
Palm Beach, FL  33480
(561)227-6406
pcastro@townofpalmbeach.com

-----Original Message-----
From: William McHenry <wsmchenry@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 16, 2021 2:34 PM
To: Paul Castro <PCastro@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: Re: Brooker application 227 Root Trail

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity.******

>
>
> Dear Paul Castro
>
>
> We are supporting the Brooker application for 227 Root Trail  case #005-202. We have reviewed the plans for the
property and house and think they will be a welcome addition to the neighborhood. Especially the way they are
retaining the historic nature of Root Trail.
>
> Sincerely,
>
> William and Sheila McHenry
> 126 Root Trail
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